
March 30, 1970 

Stephen H. Gross, Esq. 
Krause, Hirsch & Gross 
41 East 42 Street 
New York, New York 10017 

Dear Steve; 

Just a reminder that I have not yet received 

your client's check re Bringuier. 

Best regards, 

Cordially, 

DELL PUBLISHING CO., INC. 

Byt 
Stephen L. Bair SLB:le 

bcc: Harold Weisberg 


